
 

The London and South East 
Branch is hosting a revision 

evening at the UK Chamber of  
Shipping (where the exams will 

also be held) for students 
registered with the Institute for 

the November 2016 exams.  
 

This is likely to be a very popular 
event and students wishing to 
attend are asked to contact the 

Branch Education Officer,  
Chris Hibbert FICS 

 chris@budamar.com  
07785 574190 

THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED 
SHIPROKERS 

LONDON  AND  SOUTH  EAST  BRANCH  

REVISION EVENING 
When ?  
 

Monday, 
24th October 2016  
at 6.00 pm  
 
Where ? 
 

The UK Chamber 
of  Shipping, 
30, Park Street 
LONDON  
SE1 9EQ 
 
Cost ?  
 

FREE OF 
CHARGE 
 

 

 
 


